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FLAT RECEIVER TRANSFER LINE 

Monthly Report - September 

Most of my time has been spent preparing information regarding the 
proposed transfer line. I am almost finished with the illustrations of the 
operations needed for each model of receiver, and have been preparing a written 
description as well. On Wednesday the 15th, l was at a tool show in Rochester 
learning more about possible transfer line manufacturers and their machinery. I 
have met with representatives from several of these companies to introduce to 
them our requirements for this transfer line. 

"B-S-T" STAMPING ON PEERLESS 

I have placed an order for a new stamp holder and stamps to imprint the 
B-S-T marking along the top tang of the eeerless frame. This new stamping tool 
moved the B and T 0.100" closer to the s, and should eliminate the ripple that 
occasionally forms beneath the B and the T upon stamp impact. I expect this 
stamp holder to have been delivered to me by the last week in October. 

ARMORERS SCHOOL 

During the week of the 13th through the 17th, I was in Armorers school. 
During this time, I learned how to disassemble and assemble the 870 12 Ga 
shotgun and the 700 Rifle. My absence on the 15th {tool show) caused me to miss 
the instructions on the 1187, but 1 have been invited to attend this portion of 
the schooling on a later date. Through this training, I feel I have become more 
familiar with components of these weapons, and how they function together. 

7400/7600 CONVENTIONAL RECEIVER LINE 

I have been assisting Jack Fitzer solve any problems which turn up in 
the 7400/7600 receiver line as it is being brought back into operation • 
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